Sanford Lake Improvement Board
July 24,2014

Meeting opened with the Pledge to the Flag 7:00p.m.
Present: Doug Enos,. Stuart Bloomfield, Nicolas Finney, Paul Hausler, Marlene Glinski.
Bill Gebo arrived at 7:09.

The minutes of both March 20, 2014 and June 19, 2014 were accepted. Motion made by
Marlene Glinski and seconded by Nicolas Finney

The financial report was motioned to receive and file by Stuart Bloomfield and seconded
by Nicolas Finney.

No incoming or outgoing correspondence.

The invoice for $21,558.10, received from PLM Lake and Land Management Corp. was
approved for payment. Motion by Stuart Bloomfield seconded by Nicolas Finney.

Cash on hand is $118,920.23.

Paul Hausler looked at the weed growth on the lake on July 3, 2014. Notice has been
sent out about the hearing to property owners. The Midland Daily News will publish this
notice 20 days prior to the hearing The hearing is set for August 21, 2014 at 7:45p.m.
PLM will conduct a survey prior to the Sanford and Sun triathlon to determine if we need
to harvest weeds in the swim area.

Bill Gebo reported that the SLA would like to increase cooperation between Edenville
and Jerome townships regarding weed control on the Lake. He has met with Mike
Numbers (on the Edenville Weed Board) and explained that Progressive supplies both
maps and information regarding weed control to its customers.

No public comment.
Motion to adjourn by Stuart Bloomfield and seconded by Nicolas Finney at 7:29p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Glinski



